SAN FRANCISCQ BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO:. Board of Directors DATE: November 28, 2018
FROM: General Manager
SUBJECT: Assembly Bill 2923 Implementation Plan Update

On September 30, 2018, Governor Brown signed Assembly Bill 2923, co-authored by
Assemblymembers David Chiu and Timothy Grayson. At the Dec. 6, 2018 Board meeting, staff
will provide an overview of the bill, what this means for the BART Transit-Oriented
Development Program and an initial implementation approach. Attached is the presentation for
discussion.

If you have any questions, please contact Carl Holmes, Assistant General Manager, Planning,
Development and Construction at (510) 464-7592.
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cc: - Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff
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